Cold, Flu and RSV season is upon us in addition to Covid. Below you will find The
Learning Tree’s updated policies in regards to Flu and RSV. As many of you may be
aware from the news, we are anticipating an extremely challenging Flu and RSV
season.

When your child tests positive for RSV:

-Children with RSV will be required to remain home for a minimum of three days from the
diagnosis. In addition, they must be fever free, without fever reducing medicine, for a minimum
of 24 hours. We do ask that symptoms are markably better and children are able to participate
in the activities of the day.

When your child tests positive for the FLU:

-Childen must remain out of the center for a minimum of three days from the date of diagnosis.
Children must also be fever free for a minimum of 24 hours without the use of fever reducing
medication. Children must be feeling better and able to participate in the activities of group
care.

The Learning Tree will continue to notify parents when positive cases are reported. We ask that
if your child is experiencing iliness that they stay home in order to help mitigate the spread to

other children, families and staff.

The staff continue to work tirelessly to ensure the classrooms are well maintained.
Unfortunately, these viruses are spread through cough and saliva and can spread quickly.

Test results should be emailed to the TLT office email at thelearningtreenh@gmail.com
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